
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 2020 

 

Dear Families,  

 Hi! My name is Danielle Kazokas and I am very excited to be joining Bridge Valley 

Elementary. I am thrilled to be your child’s teacher, and I am looking forward to a fun 

year full of learning! I cannot wait to learn all about your child, but first let me tell you a 

little about myself.  

 I graduated in 2017 with a Bachelor’s degree in Early Childhood and Special 

Education from East Stroudsburg University. Currently, I'm taking classes at Slippery 

Rock University to earn my Master’s degree in Special Education with a concentration in 

Applied Behavior Analysis. Before teaching at Central Bucks, I worked at the 

Comprehensive Learning Center, where I taught different ages of students with autism 

using scientifically validated procedures of Applied Behavior Analysis (ABA). During the 

2019-2020 school year, I had the pleasure of working as a long-term autistic support 

substitute at Warwick Elementary School. Outside of school, I enjoy playing volleyball, 

traveling and spending time with my friends and family. I also have a very energetic two- 

year-old yellow lab whose name is Autumn.  

 Parent- teacher communication is something that is very important to me. 

Please feel free to contact me at dkazokas@cbsd.org with any questions or concerns 

you may have throughout the school year. I look forward to getting to know you and 

your child!  

 

Sincerely,  
 

Miss Danielle Kazokas 

 


